
KEARNEY USBC MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Wednesday - April 26th, 2023 - 7:00 PM  
The Big Apple Fun Center 

500 West 4th Street, Kearney NE 

ALL Kearney USBC Members are invited 

YOUR voice is needed in establishing programs 
and events for YOUR association. 

Election of 2023-2024 officers and board members 
and changes to the local by-laws will be held 
at this meeting, so please plan on attending - 
we need your vote. 

Each member in attendance will have a vote.  

Members will be able to discuss any ideas or 
concerns they have for the future of bowling in 
Kearney. 

If you are interested in running for a position 
on the board, contact Ivan Stones (308)440-3258 
to have your name placed in nomination for the 
position you would like to run for.  (Positions 
available: 2nd-Vice President and 3 board 
members).  NOTE: To serve on the board, you must 
comply with USBC’s Safe Sport requirements. 
Please check out bowl.com or ask a local board 
member for details.

ALL KEARNEY USBC MEMBERS ARE 
ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!!! 


